
 

 
Brant Haldimand Norfolk Catholic District School Board 

MEMORANDUM 

Communications Services 

To: Parents and Guardians  

From: Tracey Austin, Manager of Communications and Community Relations 

Date: January 8, 2018  

Re: Inclement Weather and Transportation cancellations/delays communication 
issue 

 

The Brant Haldimand Norfolk Catholic District School Board is committed to effective, regular 

and timely communication, especially when it comes to student safety. 

Today, there was a communication breakdown to our families and we sincerely apologize for 

that. The ‘Transportation’ website, which routes families to the ’Cancellation and Delays’ page 

was not functioning. Families who used that method to access transportation information were 

left unable to do so. 

To ensure that, in the future, our families are not left questioning whether their child’s route has 

been cancelled or delayed, we have created a new board and school website button that will 

take our families directly to the ‘Cancellation and Delays’ page, bypassing the Transportation 

website. The button takes the place of the former ‘Transportation button’. 

 

In order for families to access the regular Transportation website that contains information such 

as how to apply for transportation, forms, contacts, etc., families can choose the ‘Transportation’ 

menu item found on the ‘School Info’ menu on elementary school websites and the ‘Student 

Life’ menu on secondary websites. 

To help families understand how inclement weather decisions are made, we have produced a 

short video that explains items such as how spotters from across all areas of our school board 

report road conditions or how Student Transportation Services works with a meteorologist who 

provides forecast information. Please visit the Board’s website for more information about how 

inclement weather decisions are made and for a link to the video 

(http://www.bhncdsb.ca/news/reminder-about-inclement-weather-transporation-and-school-

closure-notices). 

We encourage families to subscribe to the transportation notification system through the 

STSBHN website (stsbhn.ca). By doing this families will receive emails if their child’s route is 

delayed or cancelled. Local radio also broadcast that information. 

 



 

 
Brant Haldimand Norfolk Catholic District School Board 

Again, we are sincerely sorry that our families were not notified about transportation delays and 

cancellations and are doing everything possible to ensure that it does not happen again.  

Thank you, 

 

Tracey Austin 

Manager of Communications and Community Relations, Privacy Officer 
Catholic Education Centre | 322 Fairview Drive, P.O. Box 217 | Brantford, ON  N3T 5M8 
P:519.756.6505 Ext. 234 | E: taustin@bhncdsb.ca 
 

 

 


